
Serving our community by conserving, protecting, and enhancing the environment for current and future generations. 

           
 
 

 
 
March 15, 2024 
 
Letter will be emailed to: khaledkoleilat@bellsouth.net, and 
lauren@daytonafamilylaw.com 
 

 
RE: In Compliance 

Chevron-Tropical 
2995 Highway 44 & I-95 
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168 
DEP Facility ID#: 8517300 
Volusia County – Storage Tanks   

 
To those concerned, 
 
A storage tank compliance assistance inspection and file review was started at the 
above noted facility on March 1, 2024 by the Orange County Storage Tanks Program, 
on behalf of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection. 
     
Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility 
was determined to be in compliance with the Department’s storage tank rules and 
regulations.  A copy of the inspection report is attached for your records. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with 
state and federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact 
Matthew Kidder at 321-239-4050 or matthew.kidder@ocfl.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matthew Kidder 
Environmental Team Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION 
Renée H. Parker, LEP, Manager 
3165 McCrory Place, Suite 200 

Orlando, FL  32803-3727 

407-836-1400 ▪ Fax 407-836-1499 

www.ocfl.net 


	ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION

